Counselor chapter community has not received any assistance to conduct these impact
assessments from Navajo Nation, State of NM or Government.

BLM is proposing to sale more public and allotment lands in March 2018.
As a result, 10 Eastern Navajo Chapters have come together to address the Lease Sales.

We, do understand that NM State is so dependent on extracted resources that there is no
room for Alternatives Energy.




